
  

 

Archdiocese of Galveston Houston 
St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception 

Catholic Church 

 

816 Park Dr. La Porte, Texas 77571 
281-471-2000   Fax:281-471-9365 

 

Website:www.stmaryslaporte.com 
E-mail: stmaryslpcc@sbcglobal.net 

 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday - Friday  

 9:00 am-12:00 Noon 
1:00 pm-4:00 pm 

 
CCE Office Hours: 

Sunday 8:30 am-12:00 pm   

Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 19, 2017 

                     Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptisms are celebrated on the 1st Sunday of the 
month.  Classes are held on   the 2nd    & 3rd                 
Tuesday of each month.  Please come by the Parish 
Office to register or call for more information. 
 
                           Reconciliation 
The Sacrament of Penance is offered on Saturdays, 
from 4:30p.m. to 5:30p.m. or by appointment. 
 
                     Sacrament of Marriage 
Please contact the Parish Office at least (6) six months 
prior to your desired wedding date to arrange a     
meeting with Father Tony  or  one  of  the  Deacons.  If 
you want a Mass, you must call Father Tony. 
 
            Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
Are you a non-Catholic who is interested in joining the 
Catholic faith?  Are you a baptized Catholic who has 
never received the  sacraments of 1st Communion and   
Confirmation?  If your answer is  yes   to either  of  
these  questions,  call   the  Parish Office. 
 
  Sacrament of First Communion 
First Communion candidates must be baptized, at least 
in the second grade, and have been attending CCE 
classes for two full years previous to their receiving 
the Sacrament. Adults needing First Communion 
should refer to the rite of Christian Initiation of Adults.   

Sacrament of Confirmation 
Confirmation candidates must have previously        
received the Sacraments of Baptism and First        
Communion. They must have faithfully attended Life 
Teen for at least one full year prior to beginning   prep-
aration for the Sacrament (more than three       absenc-
es without a valid excuse can alter the process). A 
signed form stating that the parent/guardian and the 
candidate understand all requirements is also          
necessary before the preparation begins. Adults     
needing confirmation should refer to the Rite of    
Christian initiation of adults. 

Eucharistic Celebrations 
 
Saturday:  6:00 p.m. 
Sunday:     7:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m.,   
                 12:30 p.m. (Spanish) 
                   4:00 p.m. Life Teen Mass  

 
Weekday Masses in St. Joseph’s Chapel   

 

Monday (No Mass)  
Tuesday – 12:00 noon 
Wednesday – 8:30 a.m. &  
                      (1st Wednesday Only 6:30 p.m.) 
Thursday, & Friday  –  8:30 a.m. 
 

 Parish Staff 
 

Rev. Tony A. Castro, Pastor 
Deacon Hector Cantu 
Deacon Julio Matallana 
Deacon Stan Avallone 
 

Bookkeeper-Patty Detweiler 
Bulletin/Sacramental Records– Cheryl Frobenius 
Maintenance-Humberto Villalobos 

Parish Secretary-Debbie Heasty  
Receptionist-Peggy Holland 
 

C.C.E. Director-Jessica Jaramilllo 
EDGE Director-Renee Cortez 
Life Teen Director-Shari Davis 
 

Vision Statement 
 

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception is 
a Catholic Community of  Believers called 
to serve Christ by gathering together at the 
Lord’s Table in worship and praise, by    
serving our brothers and sisters in Christ, 
and by being a welcoming beacon of light 
to all.  We are many parts, yet one body in 
Christ.  
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Weekly Goal   $12,000.00  

 November 11 & 12, 2017 
 Regular Collection  $9,168.00 

Saturday, Nov. 18:       
 6:00pm                         Charlotte Boudreaux†   
                                                 By:Jack & Marita Hooper 
Sunday, Nov. 19:        
  7:30am                         Benigo† & Paula†  Caceres   
                                                 By:Family 
 10:00am                        Delia Lopez†   
                                                 By:Joe Lopez 
12:30pm                         Adolfo Carrasco†  
                         By:Family 
   4:00pm                        People of the Parish                            
Tuesday, Nov. 21:                              
12:00pm                         Rev. James t. Moore†      
Wednesday, Nov. 22: 
 8:30am                          Fr. Fred Ablog†               
Thursday, Nov. 23:          
8:30am                           Joanie O’Neal 
                                                  By:Peggy Holland 
Friday, Nov. 24:             
 8:30am                          Special Intention for Judy Irlbeck      
                                                   By: Rena Hellstein                                             
Saturday, Nov. 25:       
 6:00pm                          Jose†  & Florinda†  Garcia 
                                                 By:Kolenc Family 
Sunday, Nov. 26:        
  7:30am                         Evangelina Gallegos†     
                                                 By:Family 
 10:00am                        Chriselda Perez Salazar†   
                                                 By:Family 
12:30pm                         Fr. Fred Ablog†  
   4:00pm                        People of the Parish                             

Men’s Retreat Jan. 5, 6 & 7, 2017 
Holy Name Retreat Center  

Men of the Parish:  People of faith have gone into the 
desert and mountains on retreat to be sensitive to the 
presence of God for thousands of years. Today, you have 
the opportunity to say “no” to the busy-ness created in 
your life and simply say “yes” to the part of yourself that 
needs a time and space for deeper communion with God. 
Holy Name Passionist Retreat Center, located on 10 
beautiful acres in  Houston, provides that time and space 
to be with God in a more  intimate way.  Our theme this 
year will be  “Hail to the Cross, Our Holy Hope.”  The 
retreat starts at 6 pm with supper on Friday evening, Jan. 
5th and concludes Sunday after the noon Mass, Jan. 7th.  
Private rooms/private baths.  Cost:  $210/Seniors: $195. 
For further information, contact Retreat Team Leaders 
Ruben (713-858-0154; or Hector (281-470-9810).       Ad-
ditional information and registration available online at:  
www.passionist.org/holyname; phone 713-464-0211.   Car
-pooling/transportation can be  arranged as needed.   

     Our Greeter’s Ministry… 
 is looking for a few new greeters for all masses! 
If you are already on the email list or need to be    
taken off, please contact Debbie.  
Requirements: Smiling faces, warm handshakes 
positive attitudes 
Duties: Arrive 15 minutes before one Mass once a  
month, SMILE and welcome parishioners and visitors 
to St. Mary’s 
Interested? Please contact the church office or           
Debbie Wade @ 713-417-5132 or             
wadesinlp@sbcglobal.net 

DIOCESAN SERVICES FUND 

Parish Goal 2017  $52,000.00                                
Total Amount Pledged  $ 51,860.00 

      Total Amount Paid    $46,686.33( 89.78%) 
                     Total # of Participants 152  

“Go Make Disciples” 
Our Parish goal for 2017 is $52,000. With every  parish  
family’s full participation, we will surely  exceed this 
amount and do our share to help so many in need,       
advancing the work of the Church community. To give 
online, please visit www.archgh.org/dsf. For those of you 
who have    already responded with a gift, please  accept 
our  sincere gratitude. 

To Give online go to  www.archgh.org/dsf. 

RCIA Class Thursday... 
in the conference room next to the 
Church office @ 6:45pm. The Rite of   
Christian Initiation of Adults is for 
adult baptized Catholics who have not 
made their First Holy  Communion, or   

baptized Christians who would like to  investigate becom-
ing Catholic, and for any adult who has not been baptized 
and would like to enter the Catholic Church. RCIA is also 
for   Catholics who would just like to know more about 
their faith or    anyone who has no   intention of being 
Catholic but would just like to know more about what the 
Catholic Church teaches. Email  Tracy: stmarysr-
cia@yahoo.com. 

Remembering Our Beloved Dead… 
All of the names submitted for All Souls Day 
are placed at the altar in St. Joseph’s Chapel 
for the month of November.  Please             
remember them in your prayers throughout 
the month.   



Dear parish family,                                                                                                                                            33 Sunday A                                       
Everything we have comes from God, they are gifts from God. The question is “What do we do with the gifts God gives us?” Do we 
use them, share them, increase them, and return them to the Lord, or do we merely, as the third servant did in the gospel parable this 
Sunday: “I went off and buried your talent in the ground. Here it is back.” God wants more from us than a return of our original gifts. 
He wants a “return with increase.” To accomplish that we need to work at it and we need to practice stewardship as a way of life. 
              We are so grateful for the good and generous people in our parish who give their time, talents and treasures to support our 
faith family.  Because of such people, we able to maintain the upkeep of our church facilities and      importantly empower us too to do 
the church's mission of evangelization.   
               The gospel message this Sunday is clear about our accountability and responsibility before God about the gifts he has en-
trusted to us. Whatever we have in life ultimately belongs to God and not to us.   And thus we are    accountable of how much we use 
them for the good of humanity, for the service of the community, and finally for the glory of God. In short, we are all simply stewards of 
the gifts of God. It is does not matter how much or how little we have.  What matters is how much we use them for the good not only 
for ourselves but also for those under our care.   
                There maybe are those times we may be guilty of burying the gifts God has given us and not do anything to return to the 
Lord.  Those are maybe the times many of us opted to hide in our protective shells, so to speak, afraid to reach out to others. Or those 
times we shy away to any worthy and good causes afraid of risk and involvement. Indeed many times we bury our talents and abilities 
and the God given opportunities thus missing to be enhanced and grow in grace.  

     Our Lord God is to be praised for those times we can identify with the good and faithful servants.   Those are the times 
when we do something good to others especially to our love ones no matter how small they are.  Or the many times we contribute 
something for the church by way of our financial offerings, in teaching doctrine to children, in visiting and giving communion to the 
elderly and homebound, or in doing any of the spiritual and corporal works of mercy.  Or whatever way we help in our parish commu-
nity.  

   The gospel this Sunday reminds us to explore more of these and do the best of what we can do and not to bury them.  The 
word of God, chastises us for not taking advantage of the gifts God has given us and put on our    excuses. Perhaps what God wants 
us today is to change the way we pray, instead of saying, "God give me more gifts," rather He may wants us to pray, "God help me 
use wisely my time, talents, and treasures that I may cultivate and multiply what I received from you, all for your greater glory."   
Blessings to you and have a good week!                       Fr. Tony 

Querida familia parroquial,                                                   33 Domingo A 
Todo lo que tenemos proviene de Dios, son regalos de Él. La pregunta es "¿Qué hacemos con los dones que Dios nos da?" ¿Los 
usamos, los compartimos, los aumentamos y los devolvemos al Señor, o simplemente lo hacemos, como lo hizo el tercer siervo en 
la parábola del Evangelio este domingo? : "Me fui y enterré tu talento en el suelo. Aquí está de vuelta.   "Dios    quiere   más      de 
nosotros que un retorno de nuestros dones originales. Él quiere un "regreso con aumento". Para lograrlo debemos trabajar en  ello 
y debemos practicar la responsabilidad administrativa como una  forma de vida. 
               Estamos muy agradecidos por las personas buenas y generosas en nuestra parroquia que donan  su  tiempo,  talentos  y 
tesoros para apoyar a nuestra familia de fe. Gracias a esas personas, podemos mantener las  instalaciones  de  nuestra  iglesia  y 
también nos ayudan a poder cumplir la misión de evangelización de la iglesia. 
               El mensaje del evangelio de este domingo es claro acerca de nuestra sensibilidad y responsabilidad ante Dios acerca de 
los dones que nos ha confiado. Fundamentalmente todo lo que tenemos en la vida le pertenece a  Dios  y  no  a  nosotros.  Por  lo 
tanto, somos responsables de cómo y cuanto los usamos para el  bien  de  la  humanidad,  para  el  servicio  de  la  comunidad,  y 
finalmente para la gloria de Dios. En conclusión, todos somos simples administradores de los dones de Dios. No importa cuánto o 
qué tan poco tengamos. Lo que importa es cuánto los usamos para el bien no solo para nosotros sino también para  aquellos  que 
están bajo nuestro cuidado. 
                Quizás haya ocasiones en que podamos ser culpables de enterrar los dones que Dios nos ha dado y no hacer nada en 
lo que respecta  a  lo  que  vamos  a  regresar  al  Señor.  Esas  son  quizás  las  veces  que  muchos  de  nosotros  optamos  por 
escondernos en nuestros escudos protectores, por así decirlo, con miedo de acercarnos a los demás.  O  aquellos  momentos  en 
que rehuimos cualquier causa digna y buena por temor a  involucrarnos  y  arriesgarnos  a  participar.  De  hecho,  muchas  veces 
enterramos  nuestros  talentos  y  habilidades  y  las  oportunidades  dadas  por  Dios  por  lo  tanto,  perdemos  en  beneficio  de 
intensificarlas y crecer en la gracia. 
     Nuestro Señor Dios debe ser alabado por los momentos en que  podemos  identificarnos  con  los  buenos  y  fieles servidores. 
Esos son los momentos en que hacemos algo bueno con los demás, especialmente  con  nuestros  seres  queridos,  sin  importar 
cuán pequeños sean. O las muchas veces que contribuimos con algo para la iglesia a  través  de  nuestras  ofrendas  financieras, 
enseñando doctrina a los niños, visitando y dando la comunión a los ancianos y confinados, o haciendo  alguna  de  las  obras  de 
misericordia espirituales y corporales. O como sea que ayudemos en nuestra comunidad parroquial. 
 El evangelio de este domingo nos recuerda explorar más de estos talentos y hacer lo mejor de lo mejor  y  no enterrarlos. 
La palabra de Dios nos disciplina por no aprovechar los dones que Dios nos ha dado y poner nuestras  excusas.  Tal  vez  lo  que 
Dios quiere de nosotros hoy es cambiar la forma en que oramos, en lugar de decir: "Dios dame más dones y carismas", más bien, 
puede querer que oremos, "Dios me ayude a usar  sabiamente  mi tiempo,  talentos  y  tesoros  para  que   yo   pueda   cultivar   y 
multiplicar lo que recibí de ti, todo para tu honor y gloria”. 

¡Bendiciones para ti y que tengas una buena semana!    P. Tony 
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Thanksgiving Week 
Regular Adoration Schedule 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Thanksgiving Day Mass @ 8:30am 

                      Activities of the Week 

Sun. Nov. 19:  No CCE, EDGE or Life Teen  
Mon. Nov. 20: Crecemiento 6:30-9:30pm,  
                        Women’s AA Rosary Hall 7pm 
Tues. Nov. 21: REGULAR CHAPEL HOURS  
          Baptism Class (Spanish) Parish Hall Conf. Rm 7pm 
Wed. Nov. 22:REGULAR CHAPEL HOURS  
Thurs. Nov. 23: THANKSGIVING ~ Office Closed                       
Fri. Nov. 24:  Office Closed 
                       NO Spanish Prayer Group 7pm  

NOVEMBER ALTAR FLOWERS  
Nov. 4/5: Confirmation Flowers 
Nov. 11/12:               In Loving Memory of  
                       Frances Williams & Joanie O’Neal 
                                   By: Donnie & Carolyn O’Neal 
Nov. 18/19: In Loving Memory of Shay Guerrero 
                                   By: Guerrero Family  
Nov. 19-26 (Chapel Flowers): In Loving Memory of Marta Kurta 
                                   By: Cyril & Steven Kurta 
Nov. 25/26: In Loving Memory of Jacqueline Dulin 
                                   By:Cloyd & Hughes Families                                                             

  2018 Available Flower Date  
          Jan. 6/7, 20/21, 27/28      Feb. 3/4, 10/11, 17/18, 24/25  
To place flowers on the altar contact Jan Hughes @ 281–402-
5401 or 903-780-5090 to reserve your date as soon as possible. 
 

Church Sanctuary Candle 
In Loving Memory of Anna & John Klein 

By:Peggy Holland 

Los Testigos del Poder de Dios 

Nuestra Asamblea de Oración les invita a reunirse como 
hermanos en Cristo para ALABAR, BENDECIR, y        
GLORIFICAR a nuestro Dios,  Padre, Hijo y Espiritu     
Santo. Vengan pequenos y grandes todos los viernes de 
7:30-9:00p.m. en la capilla de San Jose. 

Te invitamos a una Hora Santa en comunidad 
Todos los mièrcoles 

De 7-8 p.m. 
En la Capilla de San Josè. 

Para más información 
Puedes comunicarte con 

Marta y Reino Fernández 832-985-1799 
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Encuentro Martimonial Mundial 
Los invita a vivir un Fin de Semana 

Conoce como puedes vivir mas intima y profunda-
mente tu relacion. AQuieres recuperar la relacion 
con tu esposo (a)cunado eran novios. 281-948-8690, 
281-948-8640, Marco & Mercedes Arrona, marco-
51@sbcglobal.net 

  St. Mary’s Single/Single Again Ministry: 
Are you single, separated, divorced, or widowed?  Would 
you like to join others in ‘like and similar circumstances’ for 
a monthly outing?  For information about our group,     
contact Victoria Swenson @281.991.4780 or email       
vjswenson@att.net. 
Three upcoming events on East Harris County buses 
include the following (others to be announced):   
#1:  Tuesday, Nov. 21, 2017, 4 p.m. leave St. Mary's for 
Galveston.  Eat at Miller's Cafe on Seawall Blvd. and then 
attend Moody Gardens' Festival of Lights to kick off the 
Christmas season.  It will be Senior Day, $5 admission. 
#2:  Friday, Jan. 26, 2018, 9 a.m.:  Lanier Theological 
Seminary and Chapel, Houston, TX.  Guided tour and 
browsing of this unique place with old Gutenberg bibles, 
etc.  Head back at 11 a.m.   Lunch to be determined. 
#3:  Thursday, Mar. 1, 2018, 9 a.m.:Bayou Bend Formal 
Gardens and historical home of Ima Hogg, the former 
Governor’s single daughter.  Lunch to be determined.                      
            Mark your calendars now! 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
Thanksgiving Fried Turkey Fundraiser 

12-15 lb. Turkeys ~ $40.00 each  
Orders Call Ernie Molina 281-506-5208 

Are you 70- ½ or over?  Do you 
have an IRA that requires a   year-
ly RMD (Required Minimum Distri-
bution)?  Do you want to save tax 
dollars and donate to a charity at 
the same time? 

 

Consider a Qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD) 
that is paid directly from the IRA to a qualified     
charity, such as St. Mary’s.   The Consolidated     
Appropriations Act of 2016 finally made permanent 
qualified charitable distributions (QCDs) from individ-
ual retirement accounts.  An IRA owner can      ex-
clude from gross income up to $100,000 of a QCD 
made for a year, and a QCD can be used to satisfy 
any IRA required minimum distributions (RMDs) 
for the year.  Under IRS rules, the money must be 
sent directly to the charity.  You can not withdraw 
the money and then send it to the charity.   
 

Example of savings:  If you give $100/week to the 
church or to any charity qualifying as an IRC 501(c)
(3) you are donating $5,200/year.  If you donate with 
after tax dollars, you may have paid as much as 20% 
to the IRS first, or $1,040 in taxes.  However, if you 
rollover this amount directly to the charity, you do not 
pay taxes on this amount.  This benefits both you, as 
well as the charitable entity.  Talk with your tax   
planner or financial advisor about this exciting       
opportunity to save tax dollars! 



Please Pray For Our Troops and … 
 
Janice Diaz, Mark Rushing, Debi Cortez, Felicia 
Kahn, Molly Batson, Adam, Celine & Brandan, 
Steven Carr,  Joseph Tryon, Abel  Benitez, Kim 
Banks, Christina      Palacios, Evangelina Gallegos, Ruth 
Stephens, Jared Lara, Cormac O’Reilly, Georgia Fogo, 
Jim Haynes, Jessica   Salazar,  Ashley Paulissen, Priscilla 
Lopez, Eloy Guerra, Jackie Chappell, Zina Arlan, Terry 
Dunn, Michael Scott, Francisco Viogueria, Aurora Jones, 
Carlos Martinez Peter Brostain, Israel  & Sara   Espinoza, 
George Lopez Jr.,  Steve Grigory, Rena Espinoza Carroll, 
Dorothy Dawson, Sandra Schnieder, Officer Jason Kraatz, 
Ron Nowetner, JB   Steverson,    Kanryn Merrit, Angelina     
Sullivan, David  Copous, Britton Phillips,  Candeleria Ortiz, 
Sherry Paschal, Hector Castro, Monique Shepherd,  
Thomas   Pettus, Jordon Binkley, Aaron Binkley, JB     
Steverson, Craig Wade, Seth Permenter, Bob &  Barbara 
Jennings,  Dianne Lemons, Paula   Lambright, Jennifer     
Minor, Jarred H., Cindy & Dave Schmitz, Faith A.,  Tami 
Sills, H. C. Wade, Dennis, Peggy & Erica Hargens, Ruth 
Christian, Marilyn James, Chuck      Thompson, Katherine  
Reichley &  Family, Allie Fay & Don  Matthews, Larry   
Flores, Ricardo Flores, Teri Bautisda, Janie  Ontiveros, 
Crusita Rodriguez, Domingo Gutierrez, Chuck Driscoll, 
Konnie Molina,  Maximiliana Rios,  Carlos Rios, Alice   
Gidney, Cheryl Grimes, Kay Lee,  Daniel Vasquez, Juan  
Villarreal, Diana  Villarreal, Mary & David   Gonzlaez, Joe 
Soto, Bradley Helmer, Ralph  Flores, Omar  DeLeon, Alan 
Myer, Jerry & Evelyn Vidos, Patrick Strauch, Velma    
Talkington, Nai  Mongiello, Wayne Boatman, Carol Wright, 
Lara Jaramillo, Marcy  Salinas, Mary   Himjosa,   Diana 
Villarreal, Lori Carden,  Mary Pat Wells, Wes & Lowine  
Sarbacker,    Adam   Douglas   
 

Continue to Pray for   Romela Nolan, Joe Bernal, Fr. 
Gary Rickles, Renee Cortez, Pedro Sanchez, Aurelia   
Hinojosa, Cathy Hanzelka, Msgr. Boli Zientek, Ben 
Gerdes, Gayle  Phillips,  Carlos Smith, Jane Middleton, 
Rosa Reyes, Tom Noonan,  Deacon Tom Lewis, Gene 
Contreras, Becky  Melchor,   Aaron  Rodriguez, Irene 
Templet,   Preston Wolf,  Lawretta Foots, Marcos 
Vasquez,   Clarence Clipper, Gavin  Binkley,   Clarence 
Lewis,  Red  Cornejo,  Marita  Hooper,   Linda  Jaramillo, 
Lois   Johnston, Minnie Lopez, Deacon Merce Leal,     
Margarita Klock, Sue  Crockett,   Joanne  Jarrell,  Ben 
Munoz,      Diana Ortiz, Bob  Davis, Janet Hoffpauir, Nick   
Martin, Barry Armstrong and those requesting prayer via 
our web site. 
 
Remember Our Shut-Ins  Josie Funda, Ophelia Pinard, 
Ann Blair, Soledad Hernandez, Elida Peterson, Carolyn 
Douglas, those battling terminal illness and the residents 
of  La Porte Care Center and Parson’s House. 
 
Repose of the Soul of Fermin Sanchez 
 
Our Sympathy to Cindy Bremer and family on the loss of 
her uncle, Fermin 
 
 

Please Note: Names on our “Please Pray For” list are left 
on for four weeks. If someone needs to be put back on the   
prayer list or added please call the Church Office.   
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                       St. Joseph’s Chapel 
We are in need of someone to share the Wednesday 
Holy Hour from 3-4am due to adorer with a changing 
work schedule. Please call the office as soon as  
possible if you are willing to share this hour on an 
ongoing basis.   

 Knights of Columbus 
Stella Maris Council 5232 

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception 
La Porte, TX 

 
All Parishioners Welcome to Join Us  

Wednesday, November 29, 2017  
“Running” of the Silver Rose through La Porte 

KCs Invites two more Runners who would like to par-
ticipate in the Running of the Silver Rose with the KC 
Runners from Main & Hwy 146 to the front of St. 
Mary’s Church, starting @ 5pm when the Silver Rose 
arrives at location. A police escort will be provided 
by Sgt. Matt Novosad.  

5:45pm-St. Mary’s Matachines Dancers Perform 
6:00pm-The Silver Rose Arrive at St. Mary’s 

6:30pm-Celebration of Mass 
 
 

“A Rose for Our Lady of Guadalupe” 
The Our Lady of Guadalupe Silver Rose has been a 
Knights of Columbus tradition for 566 years. In 1960, 
groups of Columbian Squires in Mexico, Canada and 
the United States decided to honor Our Lady of    
Guadalupe by carrying a rose across North America 
from Canada to the Basilica of Our Lady of          
Guadalupe in Monterrey, Mexico. In 2001 Supreme 
Knight Carl A. Anderson, at the 119th Supreme 
Council Meeting in Toronto, addressed the effort in 
culture of life terms, referring to the Our Lady of 
Guadalupe-One Life, One Rose Program. He urged 
that it be expanded to every North American          
jurisdiction. In recent years the program has expanded 
from three to six silver roses traveling the western, 
central, and eastern corridors of North America. 
Knights of Columbus from Canada to Mexico carry 
the roses from destination to destination, and finally 
to the Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe in Monterrey, 
Mexico.   
 

Our Lady of Guadalupe is the Partoness Saint of the 
Americas and of the Knights of Columbus and of the 
Right to Life efforts of the Church.  
Every stop along the route of the Silver Rose Pilgrim-
age is an occasion for prayer and spiritual renewal 
centered on the rosary.  



GIVING THANKS WHEN YOU SHOP 

Please be sure to thank the generous advertisers in our bulletin 
the next time you patronize them. If you notice on the back of the 
bulletin, we now have     several new advertisers. Through their 
advertising, our parish receives our weekly bulletin free of 
charge.  
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   St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store                              
St. Mary’s Church,816 Park Dr., La Porte, TX                                                                         
      Low-Low Prices 

Clothing, Shoes,  
Houseware, Glassware, Hardware 
~ New Merchandise Every Day ~ 

 

Hours: 9:00am to 11am 
Closed: Thursday & Sunday 

All proceeds are used to help the needy in our community 
with their rent and utility bills. Thank You for Your Support! 
Our Resale Shop here at St. Mary’s is in need of             
volunteers (Especially able-bodied males). You can pick 
any day you are able to work. If you are available to help 
out, please  contact Norma @ 281-471-1752. 

 MINISTRY SCHEDULE  
 NOVEMBER 25 & 26, 2017 

SATURDAY 6:00pm  
Altar Servers                     Ryan Kappil, Joseph Schaefer           
Lector                                 Debbie Wade 
Commentator                     Elizabeth Kappil 
Extraordinary Ministers Jessica Jaramillo, David Mossor,  
of the Eucharist                 Patty Mossor 
SUNDAY-7:30am   
Altar Servers          Jorge Arredondo, Jeremiah Arredondo 
Lector                                  Neal Broussard 
Commentator                      Nick Barrera   
Extraordinary Ministers     Evarist Coryat, Otis Mathews,  
of the Eucharist                  Sonja Mathjews 
SUNDAY-10:00am   
Altar Server                         Lauren Lara, Payton Lara 
Lector                                  Pat Stanton 
Commentator                      Kerry Regan 
Extraordinary Ministers     Richard Florance,  
of the Eucharist         Geraldine Leslie, George Rodriguez 
SUNDAY-12:30pm(Spanish) 
Altar  Servers                       Adriana Calvillo,                                 
                                Mayra Hernandez, Jasmine Rodriguez 
Lectors                                  Rocio Calvillo, Sergio Calvillo 
Extraordinary Ministers       Carlos & Graciela Cirnigliario 
of the Eucharist                                   
SUNDAY 4:00pm           
Altar  Servers                        Dylan Rowan, Ean Lopez 
Lectors                                  Lyndsey Hernandez 
Extraordinary Ministers       Cecilia Lopez, Jose Lopez, 
of the Eucharist                    Maria Reyes 

Upcoming Baptismal Dates Dec. 3, Jan. 7   

Baptism classes are  on the 2nd Tuesday of each month in    
English and the 3rd Tuesday of the month in  Spanish @ 
7pm. Baptisms are the first Sunday of the month after the 
10am & 12:30pm Masses.  
If you are baptizing here, you need to fill out a registration 
form for your child’s baptism, and we will need to make a 
copy of their birth certificate from the state before you   
attend the class.  
If you do not live in La Porte, you must be a registered,    
active member of St Mary’s to baptize your child here. 
You cannot register in our parish only to baptize your 
child. Please come by or call the office to fill out the 
paperwork.  

      The Lighthouse Catholic Media Kiosks... 
There  are  several books and DVD’s of informational    
material designed to help us grow in our faith. Go by and 
check them out! They are  located at the back of the 
church and in Rosary Hall. 

The Gabriel Project is designed to help women and    
teenagers who are in a crisis pregnancy. If you are in  
need of  assistance or know  someone who is, please con-
tact Belinda @ 713-805-4961 or the Church Office. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 1 Mc 1:10-15, 41-43, 54-57, 62-63;  
 Ps 119:53, 61, 134, 150, 155, 158;  
 Lk 18:35-43 
Tuesday: 2 Mc 6:18-31; Ps 3:2-7; Lk 19:1-10 
Wednesday: 2 Mc 7:1, 20-31; Ps 17:1bcd, 5-6, 8b, 
 15; Lk 19:11-28 
Thursday: 1 Mc 2:15-29; Ps 50:1b-2, 5-6, 14-15;  
 Lk 19:41-44 
 Thanksgiving Day, Suggested: 
 Sir 50:22-24; Ps 145:2-11; 1 Cor 1:3-9;  
 Lk 17:11-19 
Friday: 1 Mc 4:36-37, 52-59; 1 Chr 29:10bcd,  
 11-12; Lk 19:45-48 
Saturday: 1 Mc 6:1-13; Ps 9:2-4, 6, 16, 19;  
 Lk 20:27-40 
Sunday: Ez 34:11-12, 15-17; Ps 23:1-3, 5-6;  
 1 Cor 15:20-26, 28; Mt 25:31-46 

Cameron Retreat Center 
Scripture-based Advent Retreat for Married Couples 

December 1-3, 2017 
Our marriage vows call us to a covenant relationship, a 
bond of mutual, life-giving, lifelong, unconditional love. Our 
society reminds us over an over that life is a contract, an 
assignment of risks and benefits, tasks and roles, giving 
and getting, with always an escape clause. How does a 
couple live with these conflicting views? Living Covenant is 
geared to taking a step back from all that is going on in 
everyday life and to examining the basic relationships of 
marriage-with each other, with our family, with God, with 
society It is a wonderful opportunity for the couples to con-
sider privately these important relaitonships,a nd to grow in 
faith and love. The weekend is slow-paced, allowing time 
for reflection, prayer and conversation. Questions: Call Joe 
& Cinda @ 713-683-8544. Cost $225. per couple.         
Scholarships are available.  



 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 Life Teen Mass @ 4pm  
 

No Class Today  
Next Sunday “One Home” 

 

Thank you to everyone for all of your   
support with our program. We      
currently have over 50 students      
attending our Life Nights and feel 
very blessed.  
             Happy Thanksgiving!!! 

 

Youth Bible Study                    
Every Wed. Rm 3 @ 7pm  

 
 

Info. contact Shari @ 281-470-6066 

 

 
Jr. High Youth Program 

 No Class Today   
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

No Class Today 
If you have any questions or   
concerns about your child’s CCE, 
EDGE or Life Teen program, 
please be sure to let us know. 
 
Questions, contact Jessica Jaramillo in the 
office on Mon. & Wed. @ 281-471-2000. 


